After 101 days of closure, we have now reopened
and are looking forward to welcoming guests again,
we can’t wait to see you back!

We have limited availability for this season, with

only a few weeks left between now and November

in Buzzard Watch! Valley View has some more

availability, and we are offering a low occupancy

discount during April and May for up to 4 people
using two bedrooms.
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As we open, many local businesses are looking
forward to welcoming you too, including our
wonderful pubs, gardens, shops, and cafes.

We recently visited a beautiful new
above the Roseland Peninsula's stunning Towan
Beach - see below image. This provides excellent
takeaway food and drinks, with a focus on fantastic
local produce, which can be enjoyed with
uninterrupted sea and coastal views from the
surrounding outside space, and indoors when
restrictions allow. Please remember that many
places are taking advanced bookings; our guest
portal has further details!

If you are not able to visit this year, we are taking
bookings for 2022, so have a look at our calendar,
and book now to avoid disappointment!
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If we can be of any assistance or you have any
questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch, we
would love to hear from you!

Best wishes and Stay Safe,

David & Esme


https://thethirsteacompany.co.uk/

